
July Board Report for the Community Relations Committee

Report for meeting:  June 15, 2021
Community Center 
7:00 pm

Community Yard Sale
Our community yard sale in June was a huge success!  The amount of $1,755 that was 
reported in the newsletter was not quite accurate.  We actually made $2,080 for our 
general fund!  A big thank you to the Bennetts for hosting the yard sale and to everyone 
who donated items or helped with setting it up or taking it down!  

Boat Identification 
There are now only 2 boats at Bald Eagle Beach that have not been identified.  We are 
going to assume that those two boats have been abandoned and start focusing our 
efforts on identifying boats at Bings Landing.  Thank you to Jerry Parker for the sign on 
Bald Eagle Beach designating the area for launching and the area for storing boats.

Newsletter
The newsletter has been mailed out to everyone with ballot Bios for the six people 
running for board positions and a proxy ballot.  We hope to see everyone at the annual 
meeting when we will be counting the votes.  There will be a BBQ / potluck following the
meeting.  

Little Free Library
Our new Little Free Library was unveiled on June 24th and we have already had many 
visitors!  Every time Randy and I have walked by and stopped to take a peek there have
been books taken and new books added to share with others!  It is exciting to see the 
community participation!

Welcome Packet
A Welcome and FireWise packet was mailed to Steve and Joni Marcy who have 
purchased block 2 lot 18. 

Thank you to everyone for a safe Fourth of July during this record heat wave and 
drought!!


